
 

 

 

 

February 6, 2023 

Dear Friends, 

2023 greetings to you, our dedicated friends! JCA is starting out strong this year, and we look forward 

to new and exciting projects as well as more of the established programming that we have been able 

to offer the community.   

As you may know…The Riverside Farmers and Makers Market is open every Thursday during the 

summer months.  For the past two summers, with the support of a grant from Southwest MN Arts 

Council, and from support from our Partners in Music, we have been able to bring Artists and 

Musicians to Ashley Park on designated Thursdays throughout the summers.  

In 2023, JCA continues to promote this market with hopes of growing it to include more Art, Music, 

and educational experiences.  We are planning concerts, events, Artists, classes and more on 

selected Thursdays at the Riverside Farmers and Makers Market.  To be successful, we are seeking 

help from our Partners in Music program. Our Partners in Music donate $200 to make it possible to 

keep these ‘open air’ events free and open to all who wish to attend.   

If you are able, please consider supporting this project.  Once we know what we have for funding, we 

will begin planning the dates and hiring musicians.  Enclosed you will find the Partner in Music form, 

which is due on April 1, 2023.  We hope you will fill it out and/or it pass on to friend who may want to 

be part of this opportunity.  Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you again!   

Sincerely, 

Kathy Fransen 

Cay Gjertson 

Bill Brandt 

Kristina Johnson 

Melissa Brunk 

Ferman Woodberry 

 

 

 

                                                                     

 



Jackson Center for the Arts is seeking 

‘Partners in Music’ 

for the 2023-24 Concert Series 

  

 

‘Partners in Music’ are instrumental in the success of the Concert Series held at Riverside 

Farmers & Makers Market at Ashley Park; as well as Music in the Street hosted at Jackson Center 

for the Arts. 

By becoming a ‘Partner in Music’, you will be listed on promotional posters and recognized at 

each concert. You will be a partner in Growing the Arts in Jackson! 

Thank you for considering to becoming a Partner in Music  
with The Jackson Center for the Arts as we continue to grow! 

 

*Please contact Kathy Fransen with any questions: 507-840-1232* 

===================================================================================== 

Yes! I would like to become a $200 Partner in Music at the Jackson Center for the Arts 

Name:                         

As printed on program and poster (OR) I chose remain anonymous in all publicity 

 
Address:       City     ST/Zip    
 
Contact person:       Phone:       
 
E-mail:               
 
*Please send logo in PDF format to jacksoncenterforthearts@gmail.com  
             

 

 Please return information and payment by April 1, 2023 to: 
Jackson Center for the Arts – Music Partners 
PO Box 94 
Jackson MN 56143 

 

mailto:jacksoncenterforthearts@gmail.com

